
Adlai E. Stevenson High School
Incoming Freshmen Dance Placements

FAQ for Incoming Freshman Dancers
All incoming freshmen can take a dance course. This course may be used in lieu of Physical
Education and satisfies the PE credit. (Colleges recognize this as a Fine Arts credit as well.)

What style of Dance is taught at Stevenson High School?
Stevenson Dance is a contemporary-based program.

Which Dance classes are open to freshmen?
Classes open to freshmen include Dance 1, 2, 3 and 4.

How do I know in which level I should enroll?
All incoming freshmen interested in an upper-level dance course (Dance 2, 3 or 4) must attend a
placement assessment. The assessments are Wednesday, January 24 and Thursday, January 25,
2024 from 4:15 - 7:30 p.m. Attendance on both days is required.

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION & REGISTER HERE

What if I have additional questions?
Please reach out to the Stevenson High School Dance faculty or visit www.d125.org/arts/dance.

Tiffany Van Cleaf, tvancleaf@d125.org
Melinda Criglar, mcriglar@d125.org
Angela Dauphin, adauphin@d125.org
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